
	

	

RTOWA MUM/CORR/2021/38                                                     Dated 10th Jan’2022       

To 
 
Mrs. Yojana Das                   REMINDER-1    
Director (Fin) 
Corporate Office, MTNL, 
New Delhi 
 
Respected Madam, 
 
Sub:- Payment of Interest for the period of delay in payment of GPF money to the 

pensioners. Request to provide funds. 
 
It is requested to refer to this Association’s letter dated 24th Dec’2021 regarding the subject 
mentioned above. The issue in brief is as under :- As per GPF rules interest is payable for 
the period of delay in final payment of GPF money to the pensioners. CMD also agreed 
to pay the interest vide CO’s letter No.6-1/2009-IF(KW)/56 dated 27/01/2020.  
 
However Combined service pensioners of MTNL Mumbai who are retired since 2018 
are not yet paid the interest for the period of delay in final payment of their GPF.  
MTNL Mumbai has requested funds of about Rs.31.40 crores in Sep’2021 in this 
regard. Funds are awaited since then.  
 
It is requested to provide the funds early as the pensioners are waiting for a long time 
to get their legitimate dues.  
 
With high regards, 

    Yours Sincerely, 

  

      (J.S. YADAV)                                                                       
                                                                    Joint General Secretary 
        
Copy to 
 

1. Shri. Arvind Vadnerkar Director (HR) for information 
2. Shri. Deepak Mukherjee ED MTNL Mumbai for information 
3. Shri. Narendra Dhaktode G.M. (Fin) MTNL Mumbai with a request to pursue the 

issue with Corporate Office. 
	

	


